

Dear Parishioners of St. Joseph,

As a servant of the Lord, I follow where I am called. My order has decided not to renew my visa and is calling me back to India. My time at St. Joseph's will come to an end on March 1st. My heart is sad and I wish I could stay longer. As God has a plan for me I know he has a good plan for this church community.

I have experienced much joy as your pastor. You have been so welcoming to me throughout my time here. I've learned many things about your culture, your kindness, your faithfulness and of course, much about the cold weather and snow!

I will continue to keep St. Joseph Parish in my prayers. Please continue to pray for me.

If you would like to participate in Fr. Adam's farewell gift, please contact the Parish Office.